
July, 2024 

To All Business Partners, 

  

Notice of Technical Center Relocation  

 

We are pleased to announce that our Technical Center will be relocated as follows.  

All of our employees will take this opportunity to devote themselves to the company's business 

with renewed energy. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to extend our best wishes for the relocation of our 

Technical Center. 

 

Thank you very much for your continued patronage. 

  

◆ New address the Technical Center 

 6-29, AZA ONOUE, ASHITAKA FOREST PARK DIST., NUMAZU-CITY, SHIZUOKA-PRE 

 

◆ Date of business at the new location 

From August 1, 2024 

 

       

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

𝘒𝘰𝘩𝘦𝘪 𝘍𝘶𝘵𝘢𝘮𝘪 
Sales Representative 

JASTI CO., LTD 


